
Dear Families, 
 
Attached is a letter from Superintendent Donna Bishop regarding the extended school closure 
that was announced yesterday. 
 
Thank you to all of you who have sent words of support and encouragement during this time. 
All of us at St.Pius X School want you to know that your kind words, along with your prayers for 
our community, are deeply appreciated. 
 
In the coming weeks, we will continue to provide high quality distance learning options for your 
children.  The faculty meet as a whole group and in small grade level teams weekly to 
collaborate and plan how we can best support your family.  We are learning and growing 
alongside you and your children as we navigate the world of online education.  Our promise to 
you is to keep growing, to dedicate ourselves to continual improvement and to keep partnering 
with you at home.  
 
We encourage you to reach out to us.  Please contact your teachers and your administrators to let 
us know what’s working at home and how we can support you.  Your feedback helps us grow 
and improve our service to your family.  
 
This weekend marks the beginning of Holy Week.  Please take some time to join as a family in 
prayer.  The schedule of parish events can be found ​here​.  Taking time to mark this most holy 
time in our Church will strengthen our faith and keep us grounded in God’s love and mercy. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mary Jo Kever Alex Baransosky 
Principal Assistant Principal 

https://www.stpiushome.org/?lightbox=dataItem-k8hrtwnx

